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The Inside Scoop 

We are so excited about our new Ninja Trail on our school field. We are so grateful to 

our wonderful PTA for paying for 50% of the equipment. We officially open the exciting 

resource on Monday. Children can wear their PE kits on Monday for the day if families 

wish. The pupils have been given safety advice and rules about how to use the 
equipment. Please can I ask that parents/carers tell their children not to play on the 
equipment outside of school hours as staff will not be present and school will not be 
liable for any accidents. We want our children to all be happy and safe on the 
fantastic new equipment. Mr Shenton 

 

Healthy School Award 
We are so proud to announce we 
have been awarded the Healthy 
School Award through our 
commitment to staying healthy 
both physically and mentally. The 
importance of staying healthy, through 
exercise, food choices and kindness to 
ourselves and others, is at the heart of 
everything we do at EBJ - well done, everyone! 

 

Girl’s Cricket 
Our wonderful girls’ cricket team 
won four of their five games at 
Whitburn CC. They finished joint 
third overall, bowling, batting and 
fielding expertly. Well done!  

 

Music Service 
Here at EBJ, we encourage extra curricular 
learning and work closely with South Tyneside 
Music Services to help us achieve this. We are 
so proud to host the South Tyneside Strings 
Orchestra in our school and will continue to do 
so in the future. If you are interested in your 
child learning a string or wind instrument, 
please contact Miss Porri in the school office 
for more information. 

The Bee Hive at East Boldon Juniors 
Booking forms for our wraparound 
care, The Bee Hive, are on their way. 
Please keep an eye out for emails with 
more information on how to do this 
and costs of this service. 
 

Year 3 visit the church 
Year 3 enjoyed a special visit to 
our local church, St George’s, 
where we were warmly 
welcomed by Reverend Paul. He 
explained the significance of 
baptism in the Christian faith. A 
great meaningful and engaging 
experience which has deepened their 
understanding of an important part of religion. 
 

Fundraising  
We have signed up to easyfundraising - the 
UK’s biggest charity shopping site. 
Easyfundraising partners with over 8,000 
brands who will donate part of what you spend 
to a cause of your choice. It won't cost you any 
extra. The cost is covered by the brand. All you 
need to do is go through the easyfundraising 
site when you shop online at your favourite 
shops, and we will be given a percentage 
directly from them into our funds! Just follow 
the link to make an account: 
Easy fundraising 
 

 

http://www.eastboldonjuniors.co.uk
mailto:office@eastboldonjuniors.co.uk
https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/support-a-good-cause/step-1/?char=379364&invite=2cl45i&referral-campaign=c2s&utm_source=easyfundraising-app&utm_medium=referral&utm_content=share-tray


 

Writers of the week 
Year 3 –  Belle & Theo 
 
Year 4 – Conor, Vinnie, William & Beau   
      
Year 5 – Lyla, Florence, Leo & Vinnie 
 
Year 6 – Theo, Holly, Clara & Isabel 
 
Stars of the week 
Year 3 – Alfie, India, Matilda & Adalyn 
 
Year 4 – Emilie, Max, Rosie & Luke 
 
Year 5 – Sydney, Oliver, Ellis & Oscar 
 
Year 6 – Harry, Jake, William & Sarah 

 
Head Teacher Awards 
Raj (Y3), Troy (Y5) & Harry (Y6) have 
impressed Mr Shenton and the school staff 
recently by following our school values. 
Amazing! 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
Child Safety Reminders: 
 
Parking  
South Tyneside Council have 
installed cameras on North Lane. 
Please do not park on the School Keep Clear 
road markings or beside our school gate. 
Keep our school a safe place. Thank you  
 
 
 
 

Term dates for your diary  
Please keep an eye on this section, as 
we regularly add events to the 
calendar (New dates in bold). 
 

Summer half term 2: 
2nd June – 18th July 

 
9 June: Y6 Swimming starts (mornings) 
WC 9 June: Year 4 MTC Tests taking place 
12 June: Class photographs by Tempest 
16 June: Y2 visit for school dinner 
23 June: Sports Day (PM) 
25 June: Y3 trip to Arbeia 
26 June: PTA Disco (Y3/4 3:30-4:30) 
26 June: PTA Disco (Y5/6 5:00-6:00) 
27 June: Wear Your Colours With Pride Day 
30 June: 5SC Bikeability Week begins 
30 June - 1 July: Y4 Residential 
7 July: 5JM Bikeability Week begins 
9 July: Y6 Leavers’ Show (1:30pm) 
10-11 July: Y6 transition days 
11 July: Whole school ‘Move Up Day’ 
14 July: 6BJ trip to Nissan 
15 July: 6SW trip to Nissan 
16 July: Family Picnic (1:30-4:30) 
18 July: Last day of term 
 

Autumn half term 1: 
2nd Sep– 24th Oct 

 
1 Sep: INSET Day (staff training day) 
2 Sep: Pupils’ term starts 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Dogs 
Unfortunately, as much as 
we love our four-legged 
friends, we do not allow 
dogs on site (apart from 
guide dogs). 

 


